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Factors Which Influence the Loss of 
Nigerian Medical and Paramedical 
Personnel to Developed Nations" 

REID, Frantz F-J. "American Investments in the 
Republic of Zaire" 

THOMAS, 'D. Babatunde "Technology Transfer and Capital 
Accumulation in the African 
Contex t" 

Brooklyn College United 
Faculty - Economics States 

Indiana University 
Ph.D. Candidate 
Economics 

Nigeria 

VILAKAZI, Absolom L. 

AMPY, Franklin R. 

CUTHBERT, Gertrude T. 

"Problems of Development in 
Swaziland: Agricultural Develop­
men t" 

77?A VF.l. GRANTS 

Member of Mission from the Bureau 
of Science and Technology/AID to 
Ethiopia, Nigeria, and Uganda 

Attended Seminar on Social Welfare-
Education and Practice: Future-
Perspectives in Accra, Ghana 

American University United 
Faculty States 
Anthropology 

Howard University United 
Faculty States 
Zoology 

Boston University United 
Faculty 

LETTERS TO ASA MEMBERS 

W.H. WHITELEY MEMORIAL FUND 

- In response to suggestions from many friends and associates of the late Professor Wilfred H. 
Whiteley, it has been decided to set up a Fund in his memory, with the aim of encouraging African 
Studies. 

A number of suggestions have been made as to the form that such a memorial should take, in­
cluding an Annual Prize of books for an outstanding student in African Studies, a scholarship for 
East-African students and a memorial grant for students in special need. Some consideration was 
given to other suggestions including a memorial lecture and a literary competition, but for a variety 
of reasons these do not seem to be practical propositions. The final choice will, of course, depend 
upon the total amount subscribed. 

We thought that you might like to make a contribution to such a fund. We would also be 
grateful if you could bring this appeal to the attention of any other individuals or institutions who 
you feel might wish to be associated with such a memorial. 

If you have any further suggestions as to the form the Memorial might lake we would be 
happy to receive them. 

Contributions should be sent to either Dr. Hazel Carter or Dr. Joan Maw at the School of 
Oriental and African Studies, University of London, London WC1E 7HP, cheques being made 
payable to the School of Oriental and African Studies. 

Professor D.W. Arnott 
on behalf of the Memorial Fund Committee 
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